
 
Collective Worship Theme this half term = Forgiveness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News  
A huge well done to Year 5 and 6 pupils who attended the 
primary school track and field events at Ryedale School 
on Friday.  They came a marvellous first in both the track 
and field and will represent the cluster at the Level 2 round 
at Lady Lumley’s School.  An extra well done to the follow-
ing pupils who came first in their event; Miracle, Emmer-

son, Jessie, Lucinda and Lola 
 
Red Nose Day 18 March 
Thank you to everyone who supported 
Comic Relief and donated.   We raised a 
fabulous £51.00 
 
 

Consultation Evenings—5 and 6 April 
Appointments have been sent home for par-
ents/carers who requested one.  There are a 
few times left if anyone who has not returned 
their proforma would like one.  Please can all 
Y6 pupils attend with their parent/carer. 
 
 
Year 6 Residential—18-20 July 

 
We are hoping to take all Year 6 pu-
pils  on a residential camping trip 
with Wilderness.  We have sent a 
letter home and would appreciate 
the permission proforma returning to 
school by Monday 28 March. 
 
 

School lunches 
Our exciting, new menus start after Easter.  Please return 
your menu choices  to school by the 30 March, to enable 
Mrs Thackerey to order the correct amount of provisions. 
 
 
 

25 March 2022 

DATES FOR YOUR   

DIARY 

29 Mar-Governors meeting 

1 April-Clubs finish 

1 April 6.30pm film night 

5 April-Consultation Even-

ing 

6 April-Consultation Even-

ing 

7 April-Agape picnic 

8 April-Y5/6 cricket boys 

8 April-break up 

25 April-training day 

26 April-training day 

27 April-pupils return to 

school 

29 April-Y5/6 cricket girls 

2 May-May Day school 

SPORT  
Athletics 
Cricket 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C 

of E Primary 

Winning House 

for last week was 

Elm 

This week’s       

winning House is 

Ash 

 

“Be kind whenever possible.  It is always possible”  Dalai Lama    

Attendance this week is  91.67 % 



 

Film Night 

1st April Film night 6.30pm at the 

school. Film Peter Rabbit. Cost 

£2.50 per child.   

 

2nd hand uniform will be for sale on the night. Egg decoration competi-

tion poster/info attached.t start of next week.  

Link to our new Facebook page below.  Please follow for full updates of 

events and things happening   

https://www.facebook.com/groups/friendsofgillamoorschool/?ref=share 

 

Bewerley Park Residential 

Year 4 and Year 5 pupils who expressed an interest 

in the Bewerley Park residential have been given a 

letter with further information, dates and confirma-

tion.  Please can these be returned to school and the 

deposit paid via Parentpay by the 25 March. 

 

Plastic bottles 
If anyone has any two litre plastic bottles they no longer require, we 
would appreciate them in school for science. 
 
News from our Clubs 
All clubs, except breakfast club, finish on Friday 1 April. 
 
Coronavirus—How long to stay at home 
If you have COVID-19, you should stay at home while you're infec-
tious to others. This can be for up to 10 days from when your symp-
toms start. Many people will no longer be infectious to others after 5 
days. You can do a rapid lateral flow test from 5 days after your symp-
toms started (or the day you had the test if you do not have symp-
toms) and another the next day. If both tests are negative and you do not have 
a high temperature, you're less likely to pass COVID-19 to others and you can 
go back to your normal routine. If your test result is positive on day 5, you can 
carry on doing rapid lateral flow tests every day until you get 2 negative test 
results in a row. 

NYCC Road Closure 
NYCC are undertaking patching and kerbing on Woodhead Field Lane, 

Gillamoor from the 30 March to 1 April during the day and 4 to 7 April 

overnight 

Free School Meals 

Following a NYCC review there are a a number of eligible children are not taking up the 
offer of a free school meal. Free school meals could save families up to £450 a year 
per child; a much needed financial boost due to the cost of living increasing.If you meet 
the criteria for free school meals, you will find an application form on the NYCC web-
site: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meals. Applications are usually pro-
cessed within five working days. You will be notified in writing by NYCC, either by post 
or email, if your child is entitled and they will also let school know.  
 

 

 

Staff Training 

Safeguarding 

 

. 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 

28 March is week 
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